
Gun Violence Prevention

Program


Sunday, September 15, 
9:00-10:00 a.m.


Learn How to Keep Your Children and Grandchildren 

Safe from Gun Violence


Join us for a special Be SMART 

presentation by


MOMS DEMAND ACTION

Did you know that over 13 million households with children contain at least one 
gun?


- It is vital that those firearms are secured responsibly.

- Whether yours is one of those households, or your child/grandchild visits one of those 

households, it is important to be informed.


The Be Smart program aims to bring together parents, grandparents and all adults 

concerned about kids, guns and safety.


You will also learn about Red Flag laws which permit the temporary removal of firearms from 
a person who may present a danger to others or themselves, along with other legislation 

currently being discussed.

 


Be informed! Ask questions! 

Share with others!


Open to congregants/friends/family





For info contact Janet Goldstein djagold@aol.com or 

Rona Kauffman ronakauffman@yahoo.com


2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh NY 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